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T.K. Maxx NEST SWING EGG CHAIRS 

IDENTIFICATION: 
TJX Australia Pty Ltd is recalling Nest Swing Egg Chairs, style numbers PMK-6501, PMK-
6503, PMK-6505, PMK-6507, or PMK-6510 supplied in T.K. Maxx stores from 28/08/2020 to 
30/12/2022. The style number can be located on a tag attached to the product. 

WHAT IS THE FAULT: 
Design defect causing the chair to be unstable resulting in tipping or collapsing of the chair. 

WHAT IS THE HAZARD: 
The chair can tip over or collapse when a consumer is seated in the chair, posing a fall 
hazard. 

ACTION REQUIRED: 
Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled egg chairs and return them to any 
T.K. Maxx store for a full refund or contact TJX Australia for instructions on how to 

dismantle and dispose of the chair to receive a full refund. Please call 1300 768 913 
between 9am and 5pm EST Mon-Fri or email info@tjxaustralia.com.au 
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